
Year 2 Spring 1 

Multiplication and Division 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 2 children have just finished the unit ‘Multiplication and Division’. Today 

we have sent home homework relating to their learning. After the half term 

holiday any child that has returned their completed homework will be entered 

into a draw to win a prize per Year group. Please return any homework to 

your class teacher by Wednesday 6th March 2024. 

Please find attached the vocabulary cards relating to this unit-‘Multiplication 

and Division’. The children are introduced to a vast range of mathematical 

vocabulary each term. Therefore, the partnership between home and school 

in helping them to retain, use and acquire a secure understanding of this 

vocabulary within their learning is paramount. Please keep sharing and using 

this vocabulary when learning about maths together at home.  

Attached is some guidance from White Rose (our predominant maths scheme 

used within school) on how best to support your child with learning about 

Multiplication and Division at home. Please click on the QR code.  

 

 

 

 

 

Your child has been given a paper copy of the homework in their bag but 

there is a copy attached. 

Thank you for your continued support with Maths at home. 

Miss Farmer 



 



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 



 


